
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 31, 2006 
 
 
 
TO ALL HOLDERS OF 
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION 
CALIFORNIA – SOUTH LAKE TAHOE GAS TARIFF 
 
Subject: Revision No. 18 (Advice Letter Nos. 763) 
 
The attached tariff sheets reflect the authorization granted by the California Public 
Utilities Commission (Commission) for Southwest to increase the maximum amount 
of credit that may be carried forward for a customer and applied against the first 
billing due in the next EPP year.  Therefore, Southwest may increase the credit 
amount from $10 to $50 and refund credit amounts over $50 by check.  The 
Commission authorized this change effective July 20, 2006. 
 
Please update your Southwest California South Lake Tahoe Gas Tariff as follows: 
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First Revised Sheet No. 91       Original Sheet No. 91 

 
 
Note:  The Revision Log will be distributed with Revision No. 19 (Advice Letter 
No. 747-B). 
 
 
Debra S. Jacobson 
Director, Government and State Regulatory Affairs 
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